
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We thank the Lord for His travelling mercies 

both abroad and here. We know that it is 

only because of Him that we are still going 

strong. We appreciate all the prayers that 

have gone up for us and our family. We can 

not thank our supporters enough for making it 

possible for us to be here.      

                    Love from Tom & Marg 
 

Back from furlough and hit the ground running! 

 

  Contact Info: 

   Tom & Marg Tucker 

   Box 49 

   Suna, Migori 

   Kenya, East Africa 

   40400 

    tmtucker2007@yahoo.com 

    011-254-711-360460 (T) 

    011-254-734-940893 (M) 

THE THE THE THE TTTTUCKER TABLOIDUCKER TABLOIDUCKER TABLOIDUCKER TABLOID        
Apr. 2016

New Online Giving Page: 

https://www.denarionline.com/D

ONORSERVICES/TEMPLATEPAGE.A

SPX?COMP_REF=_ELIMFEL&SID=qt

5gcbmwidjhu4ndqba24mo1&CO

NTENT=MISSIONARY&MISSION_RE

F=898381E605 

Elim Fellowship Canada 

379 Golf Road, 

Brantford, Ontario  

N3T 5L8 

Elim Fellowship 

1703 Dalton Rd 

Lima, NY 14485-9516 
 

Please make checks out to 

Elim Fellowship with a note  

saying: “Preferred for Tom 

Tucker’s ministry”  

 

If tax receipt is not 

needed, you may send 

support to the following: 

Susan Tucker 

69 Centre St 

Woodstock, Ontario 

N4S 3X8 CANADA 

Jstucker4@rogers.com 

 

 

The kids picked us up in Kisumu and we headed to the farm on April 

3rd only to find they had built a gazebo for our 70th birthdays this 

year. In the five days that followed, we worked on the truck, 

plowed all the fields, planted the next maize crop, and went to 

town for building supplies. On April 8th we headed back to Kisumu 

to pick up the team. The team consisted of Marg’s brother Don and 

his wife Gloria along with Mark and Les from their church. They 

worked diligently for the next week and a half and completed a 

large portion of the cow shed. Over the weekend of the 16th we 

went to the Masii Mara where we celebrated Tracy’s Bd. and saw 

many of God’s amazing creations. We all had a great time! We 

have just returned from taking the visitors back to Kisumu to catch 

their flight. The weeks ahead will find us busy with finishing the barn, 

the 2nd term of school, preparing for the next batch of hens and the 

visitors coming in May. See what we meant...hit the ground running.  


